
Request for Proposals for CommUNITY Mentoring Program  
 

Additional information through Questions & Answers 
 
 

Question:  It is my understanding that the prior mentoring program used the Grasonville 
Community Center and Fisher Manner to do activities and outreach.  Would that space still be 
available for whomever is selected through this RFP? 

Answer:  Whoever the selected program provider is will be responsible for reaching out  and 
establishing an agreement with those organizations, or others, if they would like to utilize their 
space.  Staff at the LMB will help make those connections if necessary.   

 

 

Question:  Does the program provider have to have an office in Queen Anne’s County in order 
to be selected for this RFP? 

Answer:   It is not a requirement that the program provider have an office in the county to 
provide the service.  However, one would think it would be very important for the program 
provider to explain how they're going to maintain a presence and build relationships within the 
communities of Queen Anne’s County in their application.  

 


